
Addendum #2 

Bid #17-B0034 

Broadway Street Force Main Relocation 

February 8, 2017 

 

Q: Can HDPE be used instead of steel for the casing pipes? 

A: No. 

 

Q: How far down must the piers be removed? 

A: The piers must be removed to 2-feet below the natural ground surface as according to sections 

202.4.1.7 and 202.4.2.4 of the 2007 Standard Specifications for Highway Construction. 

 

Q: Are the bids still due on February 10, 2017, before 2:00 P.M.? 

A: The bid due date is now February 17, 2017 before 2:00 P.M. Discussions with the SCDOT have 

been very promising on their approval for closing the road for installing the road crossings and the 

demolition work. To ensure contractors can bid with confidence, we are delaying the bid opening so we 

can first officially acquire that approval. 

 

 

 


